Regional School Unit #10 Rumford Elementary School 121 Lincoln Avenue, Rumford, ME 04276

Telephone: (207)364-8155 Fax: (207)369-9446

Carrie Luce Principal

Penny Carrier Secretary

Friday June 16, 2023

Dear RES Families,

We have had a great school year, so the last day feels bittersweet! I wish to take this opportunity to express my deep appreciation and gratitude to each of you. Thank you for trusting us to provide teaching, learning, and love to your children this year. It has been an honor and a privilege to work with you!

Today is my last day at RES and I will soon be joining the MVMS team, to serve as their principal. On July 1st, RES will welcome Jodi Ellis as their principal. Your children will be in good hands.

My time at RES was short, but over the course of the school year I have made wonderful connections with our students and with many of you. It is with excitement that I will partner with you again, once your children advance to middle school. Until then, take care and have a wonderful summer!

With gratitude and respect,

Carrie Luce

Carlylace